
PPL Newsroom

PPL Holtwood Opens New Susquehanna
Boat Ramp, Fishing Platform
PPL Holtwood

PPL Holtwood has made life a little easier for outdoor enthusiasts looking to boat and fish in Lake Aldred and
along the lower Susquehanna River between York and Lancaster counties.

The company has opened a new boat ramp that extends 120 feet into the Susquehanna River, a new road to
access the boat ramp, a new fishing platform that is compliant with the Americans with Disabilities Act and an
expanded parking area.

“We appreciate the public’s patience throughout this project,” said John Levitski, PPL regional affairs director for
the Lancaster area. “We encourage boaters to wear their flotation devices and practice safe boating. Please
heed the marker buoys in place and keep a safe distance from Holtwood Dam.”

The Pequea Creek boat ramps, including a new boat ramp, reopened May 15.

PPL Corporation (NYSE: PPL), with annual revenue of more than $12 billion, is one of the largest companies in
the U.S. utility sector. The PPL family of companies delivers electricity and natural gas to about 10 million
customers in the United States and the United Kingdom, owns more than 18,000 megawatts of generating
capacity in the United States and sells energy in key U.S. markets. More information is available at
www.pplweb.com.

For further information: John M. Levitski, 717-560-2533

https://news.pplweb.com/news-releases?item=136920

http://www.pplweb.com
https://news.pplweb.com/news-releases?item=136920

